From: Kim Ling

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: St Leonards South over development
Date: Sunday, 5 May 2019 9:22:51 PM

Hi

I'd like to register my opposition to the proposed rezoning of this residential area. | live on
Canberra Avenue and am alarmed by the rampant destruction of our urban environment.
The limitlesss desire for population growth through immigration with no regard for its
effects on our overstretched urban infrastructure is madness. PLEASE STOP!

Regards
Kim.
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